Town of Lovell
Selectman’s Meeting Minutes
August 30, 2011

Attendance, Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox.

1.

We accepted last week’s minutes.

Steve was putting on a community dinner tonight with help from the L.V.F.D. to
assist those without power or storm damage. Thanks to all for their help and
support.

Larry reported storm damage was minimal. The town crew has been cleaning
debris and has begun grading roads.

Tennis court project has been completed.

Bob meet with the D.E.P. in regards to a complaint of the clearing of a right of
way between the Croonquist and Richardson properties. No violations were
found.

Work on the boat wash station to be completed by the town has been finished;
awaiting the electrical work.

We did a field inspection on the town hall restoration project. There was no
visible damage from the storm. The building has been raised and excavated and
foundation work 1s under progress ahead of schedule.

Signed a contract agreement with Fox and Son’s as requested for the jacking and
carpentry portions of the town hall project.

Due to lack of power adjourned at 8:15



